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To: Sir James Bevan – Chief Executive of the Environment Agency,  
Ranil Jayawardena MP and Secretary of State for the Environment 
 
Dear Sirs,  
 
Re: Grange Landfill Site - Rotherham  
 
I am writing further to a Motion that was passed at a meeting of the Full Council of Rotherham 
Metropolitan Borough on 5th October 2022.  
 
You will be aware of the background to the above site from the various contacts that have taken 
place over an extended period of time between the Council, Residents and the Environment 
Agency.  
 
The Motion passed on October 5th required that I formally write to you to impress upon you that 
there is an important need for a full, open and transparent public inquiry into the re-permitting (of 
the above site) and the ongoing lack of regulation of the site.  
 
Should you require any further information in order to consider the Motion from Council then do 
please let me know.  
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
Sharon Kemp 
Chief Executive 
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